

Neighbourhood Planning Meeting 21.1.19

Emma Kearsey – Chair (Parish Councillor), Chris Devereaux-Little (Parish Councillor), Charlie McKenna, Megan Griffiths, Alan Griffiths, Nic Clutterbuck, Paddy Ralph, Sue Morris (Parish Councillor), Ben Harrison, Mike Parker, Jim Goddard, Cheryl Pope

Present – Donna Bowles (Minute Secretary)

Apologies – Jenny Westmacott

Review of the Village Meeting

It was felt that feedback has been very good, there was a good mix of ages, with good attendance. A lot of useful information was given out. The group are reassured that people believe in what is being worked on.

Key Stages & Time Frames

Identify the issues

Develop vision and objectives

Generate opinions

Draft Neighbourhood Plan

Consultation & Submission by Autumn 2019 in line with SWDP looking at the sites.

Suggested the full survey has been put together, delivered and collated by the 31st March with the proposal to be ready for consultation stage at end of October. Within that timeframe there will be a schedule of works. The survey should be aimed at homeowners, landowners, businesses and people who rent properties in the village.

Emma proposed that she and Charlie look at the draft survey and work on it to tailor Sedgeberrow's needs to feedback to group by 14th Feb. They will see if the workload can be shared on this. Everyone happy with this.

Objective Areas:

1. Land Allocation – look at area of land being preserved for green land, what areas for housing, what area is NP going to cover. **Emma, Jim & Ben**
2. Housing (what type, who for, how built) – demographics of people, type of houses, how they will be fuelled. **Megan, Chris, Emma**
3. Highways transport accessibility, - cycleways, speed limits, HGVs – **Jenny, Paddy, Kim?**
4. Community, social, schools - **Sue, Charlie, Cheryl**
5. Environment & Sustainability – bespoke to Sedgeberrow – eg flooding, views and vistas - **Alan, Nik, Mike**

It was acknowledged that there would be a lot of crossover between the areas and this is just a starting point.

Questionnaire

There was a good representation from all areas of the village

AOB

Sue suggested the authors of Eckington Neighbourhood Plan are invited to talk at the next meeting. Sue to contact. Mike – how to communicate to the village? Ask how Eckington handled this.

Chris – each member of the Steering Group has a vote, explained in The Good Councillor Guide to Neighbourhood Planning

Jim queried about plumbing – this will come under environment.

Next Meeting Mon 18th Feb 7.30pm

Contact CALC re email list

Meeting closed at 20:50

